

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The state legislature has passed a law requiring Washington State public schools to collect information on military affiliation. (Bill 5163).

The purpose of this data collection is to allow educators and policymakers to monitor critical elements of education success, including academic progress and proficiency, special and advanced program participation. Reliable information about student performance will assist educators in more effectively transitioning students to a new school and enable districts to discover and implement best practices.

Please fill in the following information and return it to one of your student's schools. You may fill out one form for the entire family.	
Date:	
Student Name(s):	School(s):
Please check appropriate affiliation below:	
U.S. Armed Forces active dutyNational Guard memberMore than one member of Armed FNo AffiliationU.S. Armed Forces reservesData not availableNo response/refused to state	Forces/National Guard
If you have questions, please contact Student Services at (253) 373-7235.	
Sincerely,	
Ranbul B. Heath	

**MISSION** 

Successfully Preparing All Students for Their Futures

## **Administration Center**

12033 SE 256<sup>th</sup> Street Kent, WA 98030-6503 (253) 373-7000

www.kent.k12.wa.us













Randy Heath **Executive Director** 

**Student and Family Support Services**